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Updates to the Stormwater Management & Design Manual Regarding Stormwater 
Management Facilities and Miscellaneous Items 

 

 
This Industry Bulletin summarizes changes and clarifications to the 2011 Stormwater Management and Design 

Manual (SWMDM) regarding Stormwater Management Facilities and other Miscellaneous items. The full Industry 

Bulletin on Stormwater Management Facilities and Miscellaneous Items can be found here.  

 
Questions or comments about Updates to Stormwater Management & Design Manual Regarding Stormwater 

Management Facilities and Miscellaneous Items can be directed to Martin Pritchard at 

Martin.Pritchard@calgary.ca or Bert van Duin at Bert.vanDuin@calgary.ca. 
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